
 
Connect   With   Us!  

Social   Media   Network   and   E-Newsletter   
 

Keeping   your   online   presence    up-to-date   allows   us   to   easily   find   information   when   featuring   your   business  
and   sharing   what’s   new   and   in-season.    
 

Instagram:   @bellevuefarmersmrkt   
Facebook:   @bellevueFM  

 
BFM   E-Newsletter:    Our   e-newsletter   goes   out   weekly   during   the   season   promoting   what   will   be   at   the  
markets   that   week   and   bi-weekly   through   the   off-season.   We   list:  
 

● Exciting   new   products  
● What’s   fresh  
● New   and   returning   vendors  
● Upcoming   events  

 
We   source   information   from   what   we   hear   from   you,   your   website,   what   we   see   on   your   social   media,   or  
what   was   at   the   market.   If   you   have   something   you   want   to   feature,   we’re   happy   to   include   it   the   best   way  
we   can.   Email   us   your   suggestions   to   fresh@bellevuefarmersmarket.org  
 
Build   up   your   social   network.  

● Like,   share   and   repost   anything   you’re   mentioned   in   and   comment   on   other   pages.  
● Post/add   to   story   consistently.   
● Focus   on   one   social   platform   that   works   best   for   you.  
● Reply   to   all   comments.  
● Have   a   diverse   mix   of   content   (ie.   funny,   informative,   personal   thoughts,   recipes,   product   highlights)  
● Use   eye-catching   images   that   tells   a   story.  

Are   you   a   new   vendor   at   BFM?    Remember   to   update   your   website   and   share   information   about   your  
participation   at   BFM   this   upcoming   season.   You   can   also   email    vivian@bellevuefarmersmarket.org    a   couple  
of   photos   of   you   and/or   your   products   for   BFM   to   use   to   help   promote   your   participation.     
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